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  Potentate: Travis Cantrell and Lady Adrienne  

  559-905-6895 

   

    
  Chief Rabban: David Johnson and Lady Sloan 

  559-217-1857 

 

   

  Assistant Rabban:  Chad Synder and Lady Stephanie 

   559-392-2554 

      

        

  High Priest & Prophet: Ted Marsella and Lady Janice 

           559-250-5017 

    

        

  Oriental Guide:  Mark Dawson and Lady Sandy 

        559-643-1956 

     

   

  Recorder:  James Stahl and Lady Jennifer 

   559-779-8079 

  

  Treasurer:  David Coleman and Lady Louise 

  559-313-0781 

 



Financial Advisory Board: 

 Don Blosser   2014 - 2014 

 Jud Robinson   2014 - 2015 

 Roger Wethey   2012 - 2016 

 Larry Goeringer   2013 - 2017 

 David Kelley   2013 - 2018 

Parade Marshall 2014: 

 Bryan Hickle   559.476.6232 

For The Bulletin: 

 Email Address: ShrineDirectorGeneral@gmail.com or den-

rob@attitude.com 

 Articles needed by MIDNIGHT on the 14th of each month 

To Get The Bulletin Online & Calendar: 

 www.TehranShriners.com 

Shrine Rental Information: 

 David Kelley - 559.417.8560 (or) davidskelley@gmail.com 

Alarm System: 

 James Stahl - 559.779.8079 



POTENTATE’S MESSAGE FOR september 
 

 
Things are great at Tehran Shrine!   
 
Our recent stated meeting went well.  I would like to thank 

Don Blosser for his fabulous Chicago Style Gourmet Hot Dogs.  I 
love hot dogs, and I think these were some of the best I’ve ever 

had!  For the members who were unable to attend, you really missed a terrific 
evening.   

 
Next up is our bus trip to San Francisco on September 13th, to see the Giants 

battle the Dodgers in a summer classic.  There are only a few seats left, so I’m happy 
to say we’ll have a full bus for this event.  With the season nearing the end and these 
two teams in the running for the division, the game should be very exciting.  If you 
don’t have your seat reserved, call the Temple office and grab up those last tickets! 

 
Otherwise, the summer is a little quieter than the first half of the year.  

Adrienne and I are looking forward to the Cambria weekend, as always, for a relaxing 
time on the cool coast.  Look forward to seeing many of you there.  Also in October 
is our Day at the Races on the 10th at the Big Fresno Fair.   Come and play the ponies 
….. call Denise Crossland for reservations. 

 
Make sure to mark your calendars for David & Sloan Johnson’s Chief Rabban’s 

Night coming up on October 24th.  David and Sloan are working on a great calendar 
and theme for next year.  Please give them your support by attending this special 
evening and see all that they have in store for 2015.   

 
Here’s to fall and the cooler weather to come! 
 

Yours in Faith, 
 

Travis Cantrell, Potentate 
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REcORdER’S MESSAGE FOR January  

                        James Stahl PP 

               RECORDER – Tehran Temple 

 

     Good Day from the Recorder’s office.   

 

Last month I had some people bring in a fez and other items 

from a Noble.  I was told that he had passed away.  I checked the 

records and found that we had not been informed about the 

passing.  I checked the internet and found that the Noble had 

passed.  I than checked all the Nobles over the age of 80 and 

discovered 13 Nobles that had passed away and the office had 

not been notified.  PLEASE check the list and let me know if there 

are any other Nobles that have passed and we may not know 

about it.  I will continue to check the other Nobles and see if we 

missed any other Noble.   

  

     If you  need help with anything, please call.   

          
 

JAMES STAHL PP, Recorder 

 



Black Camel List 

        Nobel       Born      Passed  

Charles McMullen   03-26-1922  01-03-2012 

Edgar Cash   04-19-1928  02-21-2013 

Mac Roam    04-24-1917  07-03-2014 

George Georgatos  04-25-1924  02-18-2012 

Robert Pitman   05-01-1920  05-04-2013 

Pete Peters   05-27-1917  03-13-2012 

Kenneth Petersen  06-14-1920  08-19-2013 

Russell Boozer  06-23-1925  03-20-2014 

Thomas Crosby  08-15-1927  04-06-2014 

James Dinapoli   09-09-1923  04-16-2014 

Clarence Lewis  09-18-1913  05-17-2013  

Walter Lake   10-04-1918  01-23-2012 

Alvin Goldberg   11-11-1924  12-18-2012    

 

This is a list of Nobel that the Recorder had not been 

informed of their passing.  The Recorder needs your help 

in keeping the records in the Office current.   Below is 

the list of the Nobles that were reported to the 

Recorder.  PLEASE review the lists and if you know of a 

Noble that has passed, PLEASE let the Recorder know.  

The Recorder is currently update all the membership 

files in preparation of a new computer program coming 

from Imperial 2015.   



Reported in 2012                                             

Warren Lockwood    
Chester Guffy 
Charles Basmajian  
W. Cruzen 
Jack Seymour 
George Truckell 
Joe Perez Sr.  
Robert McNew 
A.F. Topham 
John Heinsohn 
Charles Madden 
Ron Allen McClain (Jim’s Son)  
Gary Hernandez 
Robert Pengilly 
Everett Rank Jr. 
Don Durbahn 
Jack Henton  
Kenneth Stretch  
James Botkin  
Richard Brown 
Kennedy Clifton  
Manuel Marquez 
Myron Winch 
Philp Richmond  
Grace Bopp 
Laney Earls 
Gordon Scott 
Virgil Rasmussen 
Ellie Pierce 
John Bjorge 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reported in 2013  
 
Leland Edman 
Donald Jones  
Benjamin Andersen 
John McGraw 
George Page 
Robert Pitman  
Edward Esheim 
Ronald Watson 
Virgil Ahlberg 
Harry Crider 
James McClure 
Williams Phelps 
Kendrick McKinley 
Marsden Willinghan 
Douglas Penner 
Frank Gann 
James Huff 
Richard Berger 
Donald Cutteridge 
Phillip Stricker 
Julian Hefton  
Morris Trent 
George Cary 
Robert Jackson 
Bernard Mitchell 
Tomas Crosno 
Charles Machus 
Robert Howell 

 

Reported 2014 

Yeprem Pilibos  

 



SEPTEMBER EVENTS 

 

September 1  LABOR DAY 

September 8  Merced Mariposa Shrine Club 

    Contact – Paul Mitchell – 559-947-3830 

September 9  Temple Guard – See Flyer 

    Contact – Gary Campbell – 559-355-9571 

    Patrol 

    Contact – Ron Obernolte – 559-259-5525 

September 10 Fresno Shrine Club – See Flyer 

    Contact – Orron Dougherty – 559-292-5316 

    Nile  

September 11 Mounted Patrol 

    Contact – Rick Avila – 559-351-4625 

September 13 Baseball Game 

    Contact – Potentate Travis Cantrell 

September 15 SHCNC Board of Governors 

    Scottish Rite Stated 

 



SEPTEMBER EVENTS 

 

September 16 Clowns 

    Contact – Wayne Schwartz – 559-229-2458 

September 18 Roustabouts 

    Contact – Ron Baker, PP – 559-896-2408 

September 19 Novkeps 

    Contact – Gary Petty – 559-285-2026 

September 22 Flying Shriners 

    Contact – Mike Bowman II 559-438-8850 

September 23 Board of Directors 

    Contact – Potentate Travis Cantrell 

September 27 Dinuba Parade 

    Contact – Wayne Schwartz – 559-229-2458 

September 28 Knights of Mecca 

    Contact – Roger Wethey – 559-251-4395  

    Temple Belles  

     

 

 

 







Temple Guard Summer and Fall 2014 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, September 9, at 6:00pm. Thai Food is now an old 

Fresno tradition. The old Country Kitchen in Clovis switched 

from burgers and hot cakes about fifteen years ago and added 

the word Thai to the sign. 151 W. Bullard, Clovis. As you might 

have guessed, call Gary 559-355-9571 with a count.  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, October 14, at 6:00pm. Yay for Pizza and Beer. Yay 

for good old Me an Eds. 4735 N Blackstone Ave is where it all 

started. I got my first pitcher of beer there as a senior in high 

school. Anchovies, peppers and Ranch Dressing and all the good 

stuff. Call Gary 559-355-9571 with a count.  



FRESNO SHRINE CLUB 

 
Oldest Club in Tehran Shrine  

 
MEETING NOTICE 

 
RICHARD’S RESTAURANT 

1609 E Belmont Avenue, Fresno 

 
SEPTEMBER 10, 2014 

 

SOCIAL 12:00 p. m. (No Host) 
LUNCH:  12:30 p.m. 

COST:  $17.00 PER PERSON 
Men:  Casual No Fez 

Ladies:  Casual 
 

 

RESERVATIONS ARE A MUST!!  Please call Madeline 
Kasabian at 559-325-0107 with one of the following 
choices:  Prime Rib Sandwich with dipping sauce, Pork 

Chop, Fish or Cheeseburger. 
 
Please email Walt at w_kasabian@yahoo.com if you have 
questions. 





FLYING SHRINERS 
 

Monday, September 22 

6:30 P.M. 

 

Train Depot Restaurant 

3045 E. Ashlan Avenue, Fresno 

 

Order from a limited menu 

 

Reservations suggested 

 

Please call Mike Bowman II  

559-438-8850 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Note:  Flying Shriners meet on the 4th Monday of the Month 
 





 

 

 

 

DAVE JOHNSON AND HIS LADY SLOAN 

CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO ATTEND 

CHIEF RABBAN NIGHT 

 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2014 
 

SHRINE CENTER 

SOCIAL: 5:30 PM 

DINNER:  6:30 PM 

COST $25.00 

MEN – JACKETS 
WOMEN – DRESS/PANT SUIT 

 
 
Please RSVP by October 20th and mail your checks to the Shrine office at 
5407 E Olive Avenue, Fresno 93727 or call the office at 251-1991 and 
charge to your credit card. 
 

A gift will be given to each noble and lady in attendance. 



TEHRAN TEMPLE BELLES 

Who are we? 

We are Widows of Shriners that want to continue serving and supporting the 

special project that our husbands believed in. 

We were formed by Potentate Ronald Weiner in1984 with a set of By-laws 

approved and permission by Imperial Shrine. At the present time we are the 

only widows club of this kind in most of the United States.  

The meetings are every third Monday of the months of January - May [dark 

June, July, and August] then September, October and December a 

Christmas Party on the first Monday.  Our dues are $10.00 a year.  We meet 

for lunch at a restaurant in Fresno. 

In the past years we have given 2 years subscriptions for Highlight magazine 

for pre-school age and the same for 6-12 years regular Highlight magazine.  

This last year we did it for next three years. 

A couple of year ago our project was to give the Shrine center a new 

Christmas tree with lights and decorations. The one in charge was Jane 

Gamoian. 

If you can or wish to at the September meeting bring a book for the hospital 

school.  I find some at grocery store. 

We hope that if you have not been to one of our luncheons that you would 

please come and meet us. 

Call Betty Veffredo – President, 559-431-6260 

Or Kerri Gans – Secretary, 559-449-1950 

 




